2023-2024 Service Changes

Starting Monday, August 7, 2023, the service changes summarized below are effective. All changes are focused on improving your ride!

End of All Door Boarding Pilot Program

Starting Monday, August 7, 2023, all customers are directed to board single deck buses through the front door only and provide a valid fare/pass to the driver. On double decker buses, customers may continue to use either the front or rear door (when a conductor is present) and will be expected to provide a valid fare/pass when boarding through either door. A bus pass or fare is required to ride Unitrans as passes and fares support Unitrans daily operations. Customers who do not have a valid pass or fare will not be able to ride.

A & Z Line Route Changes

To improve route reliability and reduce buses operating through the campus core during the class passing periods, the A line will serve the Memorial Union Bus Terminal and the Z line will serve the Silo Terminal. Please closely review the A and Z line schedules as they are substantially changed.

P & Q First Morning Weekend Trips

The P & Q lines will start on weekends and select holidays at 8:00 AM from the Memorial Union Bus Terminal.

12:00 PM Departure Changes

All 12:00 PM bus departures will be scheduled 10 minutes later to 12:10 PM to reduce buses operating through the campus core during the class passing period.

Minor Schedule & Timepoint Adjustments

Minor schedule and timepoint adjustments were made to the C, E, G, L, U, V, V Express, and V Limited lines. Please review your schedule closely.

Frequency Changes

Unitrans is committed to operating the level of service shown in this printed schedule. If driver staffing is lower than expected due to continued pandemic impacts, service frequencies may be reduced. If driver staffing improves, service frequency may be increased. For the most current schedule information, always go to unitrans.ucdavis.edu or unitrans.com.

Potential A/O/Z Inbound Reroute

As approved in April 2019, Unitrans will implement the approved A/O/Z line westbound reroute near the Davis Amtrak Station if safety incidents increase.

For additional information, questions, or concerns please visit our website **unitrans.ucdavis.edu** or call **(530) 752-2877**.



